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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Thursday, February 27, 2020 

Today is a day 2 

 

Fitness testing will take place today through Friday. 

Independent study students must return to their gym class 

and remaining varsity option students should test this 

week also. 

 

Attention Juniors: Sustainability Club is working with 

administration to promote carpooling for student drivers! 

To increase your chance of winning the parking lottery, 

you must stop by the front desk and pick up a carpool 

permission slip. 

 

The No Place For Hate student committee will meet on 

Thursday 2/27 in N204 during 7 period. All students are 

welcome. 

 

Attention all Sophomores: Tomorrow, Friday, February 

28, is the last day to register for the PreACT. A check of 

$30, made payable to KLSD, should be brought to the 

Counseling Center. If you have any questions, stop by the 

Counseling Center. 



 

Attention Seniors: The SIE Packet II is now available to 

you on our website under Quick Links – Senior 

Independent Experience. You are required to read it from 

start to finish! It contains very important information for you 

as well as your JJHS Advisor and site Supervisor. More 

importantly, it contains the four required (consent) forms 

that are due back to the counseling center by Monday, 

March 30. If any of the forms are not turned in 

by this date, you will not be permitted to begin your 

internship. 

 

Chess Club meets Wednesdays after school in room 

A201. No previous experience necessary. Download the 

free REMIND app and use the join code @jjhschess to 

receive notifications about upcoming events, tournaments, 

etc. 

 

The Robotics Club will meet Wednesdays after school in 

room C103.   

 

SAGA Sexuality and Gender Alliance meets 

Wednesdays after school in room N203. All are welcome. 

See Malerie Simon in the counseling center or Harry 

Heftler with any questions. Download the free REMIND 

app and use the join code @jjhssaga to receive 

notifications about upcoming meetings, events, 

celebrations, etc. 



 

If you have recently stopped by Ms. Wuensch’s office to 

inquire about Reach Out John Jay, please come back. 

Ms. Wuensch is looking for spring tutors for KES. Please 

come by as soon as possible to ensure your spot. 

 

Attention NHS members (or anyone) in need of 

community service hours. The organizers of the Harlem 

Wizards game need your help at the game at John Jay HS 

on March 7. Check the email version of the 

announcements for a link to sign up. 

 

Attention juniors with an unweighted GPA of 90 or 

better. Please check your e-mail for an invitation to apply 

to the National Honor /society. Please contact Mr. Zoeller 

if you have any questions. 

 

Students for KEEP is hosting a morning breakfast bake 

sale tomorrow, Friday, February 28, in the L hallway 

vestibule. Please join us in supporting girls’ education 

worldwide. 

 

Perk up your earth-saving ears. Next week is 

Sustainability Week at John Jay. So, make sure to find 

that re-usable water bottle hiding in your kitchen or car 

and follow @susclubscribe on Instragram to learn about 

activities next week and how to win a custom water bottle. 


